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Product/Process Change Notification 
 

End of Life notification 
 

Date: Oct 19, 2023                                                               ID Number (MMDDYY):  PCN-101923-UMQ 

Affected 
Products 

 
KEMET informs about the discontinuation of supercapacitors radial construction HV series 
offerings, (EDLCs), with no direct replacement from KEMET/TOKIN sources. 
                           

KEMET part 
number 

Alias part 
number 

USCHVZ0E275N00 HVZ0E275NF 

USCHVZ0E475N00 HVZ0E475NF 

USCHVZ0E106N00 HVZ0E106NF 

USCHVZ0E506N00 HVZ0E506NF 

USCHVZ0E105N00 HVZ0E105NF 

USCHVZ0E226N00 HVZ0E226NF 
                      

Justification 
and Benefits 

Due to difficulties in planning the forecast demand and external supply constraints.  

Effective Date 
and 
Identification 

 
KEMET/TOKIN apologize for the less than 6 months’ notice and appeals to your understanding 
on this last moment situation, in your attention we will provide support during this process. 
Please contact the sales representative with your questions. 
 
Last time buy: March 24, 2024. 
Last ship date: July 31, 2024. 

For General 
Information 
Contact 

 
Ursula Quezada 
Technical Product Marketing – Tantalum  
+1 864-963-6463 
ursula.quezada@yageo.com 

 
KEMET Electronics Corporation Business Confidential:   

This notification is Business Confidential and should not be reproduced, copied, or shared with 
a third party without the express written permission of KEMET Electronics Corporation. 


